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I am very concerned at the prospect of designated green space in this subdivisiin being
 given up for 6 more housing blocks. All housing subdivisions need  green space in easy
 walking distance as a place for neighbours to meet and connect, children to play together,
 and an opportunity for people to get a bit of exercise. So many good things come from
 neighbours in a community having a place to get together. 
I believe there is a concern about the maintenance of the proposed park and it seems
 appropriate to me that council should take responsibility for this in the same way the other
 public amenities such as roads and footpaths are maintained. 
The extra rates generated by this huge subdivision should cover this and it also contributes
 to local employment. 

Kind regards
Jude and Gregg Orphin




